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Dear Mr Farthing 

NURSES; Hamblin, Hallman, Ring, Lloyd, Barrett and Turnbull (Gosport War 
Memorial Hospital) 

I write in regards to your referral of the above named and further to my 
correspondence dated 30 March 2010. 

In referring to the correspondence of 30 March 2010, a request for additional 
evidence was made, as unfortunately it was felt that the current information we have 
on file was insufficient, to allow us to formulate allegations against the specific 
nurses. 

As no response was received from you and due to the lack of direct evidence, the 
decision has been made to close this case. This is because without specific 
evidence regarding each nurse, the case is ’not in the form required’ to enable 
progression to our panel. 

I realise that this was not the outcome you were seeking, and if you feel that you do 
have new evidence, the Nursing and Midwifery Council would be more than happy to 
re-open the matter and consider the same. 

In light of our decision I am returning the documentation you sent to us. If you 
disagree with my decision you should write to the Interim Triage Case Manager, Mr 
Gary Coats, explaining your reasons as fully as possible. 
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